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For safety reasons, only the following items may be taken with you:
Cell phone, keys, wallet, bum bags, as well as jute & gym bags and 1 drink up to 0.5l in a soft PET bottle or 
tetrapak.
Please refrain from using larger bags, rucksacks, baskets, cool bags and luggage

Accessibility

A limited number of parking spaces for people with disabilities or wheelchair users are located at the FEZ, 
approx. 350 m from our stage. You can get there via the streets "An der Wuhlheide" and "Straße zum FEZ"

From the parking lot, please go to our main entrance, but this is not "East Entrance", ie the one closest to the 
EPZ, but a little further north (towards the S-Bahn station). Shortly before the main entrance there is a 
children's playground, right next to it is our entrance for MmB / wheelchair users. Look out for the blue sign, 
ours will also show you
Folder on site the way. You don't have to queue in front of the main entrance. MmB / wheelchair users are 
always let in shortly before the other spectators so that they can get to their seats as stress-free as possible.

Our area for the approx. 20 wheelchair spaces is located on the so-called Dammkrone, where the sales stands 
are, i.e. a little above the mixing desk. From there you have a very frontal and good view of the stage, at the 
same time you are close to the toilets, the sales stands and the entrances and exits. We reserve seats in front 
of the wheelchair area. Please understand that there can only be space for one (1) companion.

Hygiene concept

To visit our concert, you need a daily Corona negative test, proof of vaccination (complete) or proof of recovery 
from Covid-19.
There is a test center on site. You can be tested before the concert, but waiting times must be expected.
It is compulsory to wear a medical mask that can be removed at the seat.
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